
July 10 th, 1930 .

Mr. Frank P. Davis,
Gare Carnegie Institution of Washington, 
Dept, of Research in Terrestrial Magnetism, 
5241 Broad Branch Road,
Washington, D. 0.

Dear Mr. Davis,

Thank you very much for 
I assure you that ovoryone at McGill, and especially your former colleagues in 

the Department of Physics, has heon Justly proud of 
your association wi h the Byrd Antartic Expedition. 
Tours has been a wonderful experience, and I have 
no doubt much valuable scientific knowledge has beon 
acquired.
notable in many years, and we are glad that one of 
our McGill men took part.

your letter of July 3th.

The Expedition has beon ono of the most

It v/ill give me much plea­
sure to pass your message on to those whom you have 
montioned. 
again.

We shall look forward to seeing you hore

Ever yours faithfully.
f

Prlnc ipal.


